
To: The Honorable Brian Clem, Chair, & Members House Committee on Agriculture & Land Use 
 
Re: PLEASE SUPPORT HB 2577 
 
Dear Chair Clem & Committee Members: 
 
Regarding HB 2577 
 
The new provisions (Section 5) required that residents targeted for forced annexation under section 750 
receive at least 3 years’ notice from the time the annexation is announced until the time it is finalized. 
There is a “zinger’ of a qualifier that I object to: “zoned for and in use as residential” Please support HB 
2577, and let’s be fair to everybody and in the instance of a forced annexation, let every land zoning 
enjoy the same three-year notice. 
 
Respectfully 
 
Eric Squires 
17172 SW Rider Lane 
Aloha Oregon 97007-8581 
503.807.3899 
 
Eric@EricSquires.com 
 


